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8th March 2024 

 
Dear parents/carers, 
 
Re: Non uniform day  
 
I hope this letter finds you well.  You will be aware that at the end of the last half-term we announced a non-
uniform for the winning House in each year group.  Due to year 11 mock exams at the time, Dragon students 
were unable to participate.  Now that mock exams and GCSE practical exams for Food and Nutrition are over, 
we are pleased to announce that year 11 Dragon students can enjoy their non-uniform day on Monday 11th 
March.   
 
This will be a wonderful opportunity for year 11 Dragon students to celebrate their achievements and 
showcase their House pride. We encourage all students in Dragon House to participate and enjoy this special 
day. However, we want to remind everyone that while this is a non-uniform day, the clothing chosen by 
students should still be appropriate for a school and working environment. 
 
To ensure a safe and respectful atmosphere, please consider the following guidelines for attire on this day: 
1. Clothing should be comfortable and suitable for a school setting. 
2. It is important that all clothing choices are respectful, and garments do not include offensive language, 
symbols, or images. Please refrain from wearing items that promote violence or inappropriate themes. 
3. Avoid any clothing that is overly revealing, such as short skirts, bare midriffs, or low-cut tops. 
4. Closed-toe shoes should be worn to ensure safety during school activities. 
5. The regular school rules concerning piercings, jewellery, nails and hair styles still apply. 
 
We appreciate your support in ensuring that all students adhere to these expectations and approach this day 
with respect for themselves and for the wider school community. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation, and we look forward to a fantastic non-uniform day as we celebrate the 
achievements of our year 11 Dragon students. If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate 
to contact me. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
 
Daniel Shine 
Associate Assistant Principal – Senior Head of House 

mailto:passmores@passmoresacademy.com
http://www.passmoresacademy.com/

